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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
BZ5 5th Street, Room 1 1 l

Eureka, California 9S50 1 Phone: (TDV) 476-239C

April 25,2023

Catherine Culver

PO Box 814

Fortuna, CA 95540

Re: Fortuna Cemetery District

Dear Catherine,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, thank you for the time you have served
on the Fortuna Cemetery District and for the excellent job you have done in serving the citizens
of Humboldt County. Your dedication and energy are greatly appreciated.

We wish you success in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Steve Madrone, Chair
Humboldt County Board of Supervisors


